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SOUTH WINDSOR PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Public Hearing on Tuesday, April 5, 2022 at 7:00 PM 

in the Council Chambers of the South Windsor Town Hall to consider the following: 

1. Appl. 22-03P, Kathy Kerrigan – request for a zoning text amendment to add Section 

1.5 Moratorium on New Truck and Freight Terminals and Warehouse and Distribution 

Centers to Article 1 to put in place an immediate one-year Moratorium for the proposal of 

any new Truck and Freight Terminal and Warehouse and Distribution Centers to allow 

for zoning regulation changes to be put in place to address public concerns (continued 

from 3/22/22; revised to include Truck and Freight Terminals)  
 

To view this meeting, please tune into Channel 16 (if your provider is Cox Cable) or go to: 

gmedia.swagit.com/live 

Copies of the application are on file in the office of the Town Clerk or/and Planning Department, 

and online at https://www.southwindsor-ct.gov/planning-department/pages/planning-and-zoning-

commission-applications.   At this hearing, interested persons may be heard and written 

comments by the public will be received by mail or email.  Persons who may require an 

accommodation can contact staff Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at (860) 644-2511, 

ext. 2329. 

               Bart Pacekonis, Chairman 

               PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

 


